
From: Dave Kilworth [mailto:dave.kilworth@hotmail.com]  
Sent: 23 September 2015 15:35 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: Gravel extraction at Wallingford / Cholsey 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please remember you were elected to represent the people of Oxfordshire. Not the 
gangsters of Westminster. 
 
Do your job and throw out these proposals. Otherwise what is the purpose of you. 
 
Dave Kilworth 
Rosemead  
Brightwell-cum-Sotwell 
 


